
At Wentworth, we are proud to be recognised with the prestigious Eco
Schools Green Flag Award for 2025-2026, a reflection of our ongoing

dedication to sustainability and environmental responsibility. Our whole-
school approach has focused on three key areas: transport, energy, and

litter.
We actively promote greener ways to travel to school, encourage

responsible energy use across the site, and work hard to reduce litter and
improve cleanliness - making a real difference both in our school and in the

wider community.
This achievement has been made possible thanks to the enthusiasm and
hard work of our Eco Ambassadors from every year group, supported by
staff and volunteers from across the school. With exciting new initiatives
already in motion, we are determined to build on our success and secure

the Green Flag again in 2026–2027.
Together, we are growing a greener future! 🌍💚


